
copying and listing material in Britain; and ta describe the activities of the National Register of Archives

as an aid ta further research. In the light of my findings 1 recommended that the preparation of a detailed

guide ta Canadian manuscripts merited high priority.
Since thon the Public Archives of Canada has initiated a new scheme for listing documents relating ta

Canada. The final form of this project is yet to be decided, but it is anticipated that the work will be spread

over a number cf years, and will be undertaken on a regional basis, starting with Scotland. Any further

investigation cf manuscript sources would need to take this programme into account, and it would be

helpful if progress reports on PAC activities could be obtained ta avoid unnecessary duplication cf effort.

Manuscript collections are becoming more volatile, as material plaoed on deposit is being removed to

go to the sale room or is transferred for other reasons. There is a growing need for information on the

movement of manuscripts as well as on retrospective holdings. For exemple, the manuscript collection cf

the Royal United Services Institute has been dispersêd and specialized documents may be found in other

institutions l1ke the National Army Museum and the National Maritime Museum; the Hudson's Bay Com-

pany has transferred its archives from Beaver House to Manitoba, and a microfilm copy has been placed in

-&, D..k'iý Ra-,rrl Cflffjp- the Beaverbrook Papers have found a new home in the House of Lords Record


